RECEIVED
IAN 0.4 2019

December 19, 2018

Southeast Island School District

Thorne Bay School Southeast Island School District P.O. Box 19569 Thorne Bay, AK 99919

Dear Alan Schwab,

Enclosed you will find \$1,000 as a token of our thanks for your community's support. This can be used at the school district's discretion for student activities.

Our youth represent the future in Southeast Alaska, and we are proud to support the excellent work you are doing to help our young people thrive. We look forward to many more years of friendship and partnership.

Sincerely,

Dave, Lauren, Zaide, & Zia Allen, Owners

Jamey Cagle, Senior Vice President

## RECEIVED

idea I month of housest terrelity of

and the supplemental stages and the control of the